
Dear STM families, 

Since we will not be able to provide families with a complete Thursday email, we have put 
together some important informa�on for review:  

• Lunch Ordering - Due to the end of year billing cycle, there will be no hot lunch ordering 
for June. 

• Curriculum Fair – Congratula�ons to the winners and families. We will have a full report 
including pictures in next week’s email. 
 

• Field Trips – On May 1st, the 8th grade will be traveling to the Holy Family Retreat Center. 
 
 May 9th – all middle school students will be atending field trips. LINK HERE to last 
week’s Thursday email to access permission slips. They are also available in the main 
office. 
 

• Basketball Uniforms – We are s�ll missing several uniforms. Please return your uniform 
as soon as possible. 
 

• Session 5 Clubs – Sign ups for session 5 will begin on Monday, April 29th – May 3rd. 
Please head to our website stastmschool.org to view club op�ons. 
 

• Field Day – We have changed the date for field day to Wednesday, May 15th.  STM 
(grades 6-8) and STA (grades 3-5) will both enjoy field day together at the St. Timothy 
campus. There will be a special lunch served as well. More details to come. 
 

• No School May 24th – There has been a change from the previous Early Dismissal to a 
Full Day Off. Out of respect for parents’ �me, we did not use Easter Monday as a day off 
but have been given a “grace day” to be used on the 24th. This day will not have to be 
made up. 
 

Feel free to refer to last week’s Thursday email HERE to access links. 

 

Thank you. 

The Office of St. Thomas & St. Timothy School – St. Timothy Campus 
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